
Dates for your Diary 

28th Mar School Closes for Easter Break 

15th Apr School Re-opens 

18th Apr PTA Meeting - 5:30pm 

22nd Apr Reception Vision Screening 

22nd - 24th Apr 5W Lledr Hall Residential Visit 

24th - 26th Apr 5B Lledr Hall Residential Visit 

30th Apr 
Reception Height and Weight National 

Checks  

6th May Bank Holiday - School Closed 

13th – 16th May Key Stage Two SATs (Mon to Thu) 

17th May Parent Voice Group Meeting - 9am 

Thursday 28th March 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Broadoak Backpack Character Value of the 

Fortnight:  Gratitude 

Year 5 Forest School Sessions—W/C 15th April onwards 
After half-term,  our Y5 children will be taking part in Forest School 
sessions.  The sessions will run as follows: 
• Monday Afternoon - 5B 
• Friday Afternoon - 5W 

PTA Egg Decoration Competition 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Harry, Alberto, Amelie, Sadie, 
Mason, Henry, Jack and Natasha who were our 
winners in the PTA Egg Decoration competition.  Well 
done to all the children who entered, the standard was 
amazing, well done everyone! 

After School Clubs -Summer Term Bookings 
Bookings for our after school clubs for the Summer Term began on 
Monday.  There are still places available on the following clubs: 
Sewing, Homework, Choir, Arts & Crafts, Forest School and KS1 
Dodgeball.  Bookings are available via ParentPay 

Manchester Airport Competition 
Manchester Airport Group is inviting 
schools across the North to get 
involved in their ‘Little Book of Travel 
Tales’, which will collect children’s 
poems, short stories, and illustrations 
on the subject of travel, and will be 
distributed to children travelling 
through the airport this summer. 
Schools entering the competition will be in with a chance of winning 
a special visit to the airport and a contribution to their school 
library, as well as seeing their children’s work in print. 
Children’s work should focus on one of the following themes: 

Artwork should be in portrait layout, whilst stories and poems 
should be 50 words or less.  The top 10 entries from Broadoak will 
be submitted to the airport.  All entries should be clearly labelled 
with the following details: 
School Name: Broadoak Primary School 
Teacher’s Name:  Miss Fairhurst 
Pupil’s First Name: As appropriate 
Initial of Surname:  As appropriate 
Age:  As appropriate 
Entries need to be sent into school by Friday 3rd May.  Good luck! 

Year 3 Swimming - Summer Term 
Next term, as part of the PE curriculum, the 
children in Year 3 will begin swimming 
lessons.  Swimming lessons will be held at 
the Worsley pool.  The first two weeks will 
be assessment weeks.  To help facilitate 
this, each child will attend one of the two 
sessions.  The date of your child’s session 
will be shared with you by the class teacher. 
From week 3 onwards, both classes will be 
swimming every week and will therefore 
need to come into school wearing their PE 
kit, bringing into school their swimming kit - 
swim hats are required. 

Lunchtime Clubs 
After Easter, we will be re-starting our 
lunchtime clubs. The clubs will run as 
follows: 

On Monday, due to the session not falling 
on PE day, the Y5/Y6 girls will need to bring 
in a kit to change into. 

Mon Y5/Y6 Girls Football  

Tue Y5 Boys Football 

Wed Y6 Boys Football 

Thu Y4 Boys & Girls Football 

Fri Y3 Boys & Girls Football 

• People at airports • Aeroplanes 

• Flying • Travelling 

• Holidays • Working in an airport 

• Different countries/cultures  
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